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Greetings Board of Directors for the Florida Society of Anesthesiology, I am Lydia Jorge-Reynolds, 

MD, a practicing pediatric anesthesiologist at the University of Miami/Jackson Memorial Hospital 

Healthcare system. Practicing anesthesiology for over 14 years in South Florida has provided me 

the experience of teaching resident physicians, fellows, as well as nurse anesthetists and know 

the values of collaborating as a physician led team practice model. My professional growth has 

led me to hold numerous leadership positions as I am currently the Program Director of our 

Pediatric anesthesia Fellowship training Program and Director of Pediatric Transplant. I was 

elected as a member of the UMMG Leadership Council in 2019 as a representative of the 

Department of Anesthesia, and I am a member of the Pediatric Anesthesia Program Directors 

Association.  

As an active member of the FSA, I have presented alongside my anesthesia residents and fellows 

numerous poster presentations, given lectures at our annual meeting, and participated in the FSA 

webinar series The Business of Medicine as an invited speaker. I wish to continue to grow as a 

physician anesthesiologist and patient advocate within our society and our community. As district 

director, I will continue to promote the goals of the FSA by advocating for its current members 

and engaging future members for the continued growth of this significant professional 

organization. 


